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Curriculum Night 
Curriculum Night will be taking place on Wednesday, October 5th, 2016. This evening event will give parents 
an opportunity to meet teachers and learn about the curriculum plans for the coming school year. The timing of 
the evening will be from 6:30pm – 8:00pm, with multiple sessions available in each grade. Each classroom will 
host three identical sessions. This will give families flexibility and allow for families with multiple students to 
visit all of their classrooms. 

6:30 - Session #1 (20-minutes) 
7:00 - Session #2 (20-minutes) 
7:30 - Session #3 (20-minutes) 
 

Legacy Family Blue Jays Night 
As an amazing community activity, 255 staff, students and families cheered 
on our Blue Jays in a 9-0 win versus the New York Yankees. We had snacks 
and drinks and cheering and the wave and “Take Me Out to the Ball Game”. 
It was super fun! A big thank you goes to Mrs. Cockburn who help 
coordinate this event with the administration! 
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CONTACT INFORMATION 

61 Russell Jarvis Dr.

Markham  L3S 4B1


Phone: 905-472-4764

Fax:     905-472-2322


Email: legacy.ps@yrdsb.ca


Office Hours: 8:45am - 3:30pm

PRINCIPAL 
Laura Ryckman


VICE-PRINCIPAL 
Jeffrey Demacio


SUPERINTENDENT 
Peter Tse


TRUSTEE 
Juanita Nathan
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Terry Fox Run - Date Change 
Thank you to all who wore yellow in support of cancer research and this year’s Terry Fox Run. The weather will 
not hold us back as we will go ahead with our run on the afternoon of Thursday, October 13th. We will 
continue to accept donations until the end of that week. 

 
Chapters Indigo Adopt a School Night 
A huge thank you to all of the staff, students and parents who 
attended the Chapters Indigo Adopt a School event. It was a huge 
success, with a great kick start to the fundraising, and such a 
wonderful community feel as families shopped and shared their love 
of reading. Thank you to Mrs. Bloom for organizing! We look 
forward to all of the new books that this program will allow us to add 
to the Library. 

Rosh Hashanah 
Rosh Hashanah, the Jewish New Year begins this year at sunset on Sunday, October 2nd.  Rosh Hashanah is a 
solemn ten-day period of contemplation and self-examination that ends with the Day of Atonement, Yom 
Kippur on Wednesday, October 12th. 

Walk to School Day 
Next Wednesday, October 5th, Legacy will join students  and 
families from around Canada on International Walk to School Day. 
We are hoping as many families as possible join us in our efforts to 
Walk to School! We are fortunate enough to have York Regional 
Police joining us on this day to support and promote Walk to 
School Day.  York Regional Police Mascots  and volunteers will be 
on side-walks and have a greater policing presence in the area. For 
those students who are bused to school, we will have the buses drop 
off just west of the school where students will be met by teachers 
and police officers on duty to ensure safe arrival to school - 
allowing them to feel as though they too have "walked" to school! 
Be sure to leave home early enough so that you are not rushed and 
enjoy the autumn walk to school.  We are often in a hurry to get to 
the destination that we don’t observe the journey.  Be mindful of 
traffic and be seen. It’s good for your body, it clears your head and 
you will be more awake for the day. So hike it, bike it and like it!  
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Walk to School

Join students and families across Canada
International Walk to School Day 2016 

Wednesday, October 5

®CAA trademark owned by, and use is authorized by, the Canadian Automobile Association.

      
#walktoschool

     @CanadaWalks      
www.saferoutestoschool.ca

    this

Celebrate 


